
Eckoff. Michael 

From: kav55@aol.com 
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 9:46 AM 
To: Eckoff, Michael 
Subject: Re: Fuels Unlimited Inc. FLR000050369 

Thank you. 

-----Original Message----­
From: Eckoff, Michael <MichaeI.Eckoff@dep.stateJl.us> 
To: kav55 <kav55@aol.com> 
Sent: Wed, Jul 27, 2011 7:41 am 
Subject: RE: Fuels Unlimited Inc. FLR000050369 

3319 Maguire Blvd., other info. is correct. If you are familiar with Orlando, we are across the street from 
Colonial Mall, at Dillards, on Maguire. 

From: kav55@aol.com [mailto:kav55@aol.com]
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2011 4:57 PM
 
To: Eckoff, Michael
 
Subject: Re: Fuels Unlimited Inc. FLR000050369
 

Michael Eckoff,
 

I received your message and will see you on Mon, Aug 8th at 1:30pm. Can you please confirm the address I have listed
 
for the central office?
 

33319 Maguire Blvd, Suite 232
 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767
 

Thank you,
 
Ronald Patterson
 
Fuels Unlimited, Inc.
 

-----Original Message----­
From: Eckoff, Michael <MichaeI.Eckoff@dep.state.f1.us>
 
To: kav55 <kav55@aol.com>
 
Cc: Kraemer, Janine <Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.f1.us>
 
Sent: Mon, Jul 25, 2011 8:06 am
 
Subject: RE: Fuels Unlimited Inc. FLR000050369
 

Hello Mr. Patterson, 

The meeting has been scheduled for Monday, August 8th 
, at 1:30 PM in the DEP Central District office. 

Thank you, 

Michael Eckoff 
Environmental Specialist 
Solid and Hazardous Waste Compliance Enforcement 
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FDEP - Central District 
(407) 897-4308 
Fax (850) 412-0488 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. 
is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few 
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank 
you in advance for completing the survey. 
From: kavSS@aol.com [mailto:kavSS@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 22,2011 4:19 PM 
To: Eckoff, Michael 
Subject: Fuels Unlimited Inc. FLROOOOS0369 

Michael Eckoff, 

In response to your letter (OWL-HW-11-018) we are contacting you to schedule an informal hearing. Can we schedule 
this meeting anytime during the week of August 8 through August 12, 2011? 

Please respond by email to confirm our appointment. If you would like to contact our office, you may do so by calling 
407-302-3193. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald C. Patterson, Jr. 
Fuels Unlimited, Inc. dba Oils Unlimited 
Seminole County 
FLROOOOS0369 
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